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Jackson High student one of 24 selected for Youth Collaboratory 
High school students learn about responsible citizenship and owning their civic power 
 

Henry M. Jackson High 11th-grader, Akila Rajan, is one 
of 24 students selected from across the US in this year-
long program. Citizen University launched the Youth 
Collaboratory in 2017 as part of the Youth Power Project, 
a multi-year effort supported by the Ford Foundation to 
empower and connect a rising generation of civic leaders 
and doers.  
 
Rajan will travel to Atlanta, GA in February and New York, 
NY in May with the Youth Collaboratory to meet with 
national civic innovators. In the coming months, she will 
be completing a “power project” in the community to 
increase awareness of how power functions in society 
and how people can access power. 
  
Every year a cohort of 24 highly-motivated students 
passionate about making a positive change in their 
communities and country travel to cities around the 
nation, meeting leading civic innovators, participating in 
workshops on citizen power and completing independent 

projects in their communities that address a need they see where they live. This is a unique 
and exciting opportunity for students to connect with a network of incredible change-makers 
and gain the skills and connections for a lifetime of civic power.  
 
---end--- 
 
For more information: 
Kathy Reeves, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 
Taneum Fotheringill, Program Manager at Citizen University, 206-905-8333 Ext. 3 
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